
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency representatives will be in your area Feb. 2-4 to interview residents about 
the Reilly Tar & Chemical Corp. (St. Louis Park, Minn.) Superfund site. If you have questions, concerns or an 
interest in the site, contact EPA contractor Meg Moosa at 440-688-4006 or meg.moosa@tetratech.com to schedule 
a 30-minute interview, daytime or evening, in the Conference Room at the Edina Library,
5280 Grandview Square, Edina.

You may also contact EPA Community Involvement Coordinator Heriberto León toll-free at 800-621-8431, 
Ext. 66163, weekdays 8:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., or at leon.heriberto@epa.gov. 

Community interviews provide the foundation for a Community Involvement Plan to help the Agency handle 
concerns and keep residents, businesses and local officials informed and involved in the cleanup and five-year-
review processes.

Visit www.epa.gov/superfund/reilly-tar for more information.
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